
 

 

 

 

 

September 14, 2018 

Via ETFS Filing 

 

Hawaiian Telcom, Inc. 

1177 Bishop Street  

Honolulu, HI 96813 

 

FRN:  0001520980 

 

TRANSMITTAL No. 137 

 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, FCC Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, S.W. 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

ATTN:  Wireline Competition Bureau 

 

The accompanying tariff material, issued by Hawaiian Telcom, Inc. and bearing Tariff FCC No. 1 and 

Tariff FCC No. 2, effective October 1, 2018, is sent to you for filing in compliance with the requirements 

of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended.  This filing is made on not less than sixteen (16) days' 

notice and consists of tariff pages as indicated on the following check sheets: 

 

FRN: 0001-5209-80 

Tariff F.C.C. No. 1  

Tariff FCC No. 1, Facilities for Interstate Access 107th Revised Page 1 

Tariff FCC No. 1, Facilities for Interstate Access 52nd Revised Page 1.0.5 

Tariff FCC No. 1, Facilities for Interstate Access 19th Revised Page 1.0.6 

  

Tariff F.C.C. No. 2 
 

Tariff FCC No. 2 Communications Services 54th Revised Page 1 

 

Hawaiian Telcom hereby submits its Tariff Review Plan (TRP) and the necessary data to support the rates 

it proposes in this filing in compliance with Sections 61.41 through 61.49 of the Commission’s Rules.  

This filing reflect changes to exogenous cost adjustments due to the Commission’s adoption of final 

2018/2019 tariff year factors subsequent to this year’s annual access tariff filing.  

 

With this filing, Hawaiian Telcom, Inc. is deleting references to Busy Line Verification and Busy Line 

Interrupt Services formerly found in Section 8.  Per FCC Public Notice DA-18-674, WC Docket No. 18-

183 released on June 18, 2018, HTI’s application to discontinue the services on or after July 31, 2018 was 

deemed granted automatically on July 30, 2018. Consequently, the Company has completed network 

changes and no longer provides Busy Line Interrupt and Busy Line Verification to end-user customers.  

Supporting material in accordance with Section 61.49 of the Commission’s Rules is not required with this 

filing.  

  



Hawaiian Telcom, Inc. 

Transmittal No. 136 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 

September 14, 2018 

Page 2 of 2 

______________________________ 

 

 

 

With this filing, Hawaiian Telcom, Inc. is increasing the Fourth Quarter 2018 Universal Service Fund 

(USF) Contribution Factor in Tariff FCC No. 1 and Tariff FCC No. 2, pursuant to Public Notice, DA 18-

944, CC Docket No. 96-45, released September 12, 2018.  

 

This transmittal letter and associated attachments are being filed electronically today via the Federal 

Communications Commission's Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS).  Payment in the amount of 

$960.00 has been electronically transmitted to the U.S. Bank in St. Louis, Missouri in accordance with the 

fee program procedures. 

 

Petitions pertaining to this filing may be served by facsimile to: 

 

Steven P. Golden 

Vice President - External Affairs 

Telephone: (808) 546-3877 

Facsimile: (808) 546-8992 

 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3002 or 

via email to cwightman@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/Connie Wightman 

 

Connie Wightman 

Consultant 

 

cc: Lisa Suan - HTI 

tms: Transmittal 137 

 

CW/kb 

  




